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COMMUNITY BOARD 8 MANHATTAN
==============================
Effective immediately, Second Avenue Subway contractors will be
conducting work operations past 10:00pm.

This late night work will happen intermittently over the next four
weeks.

This late work is necessary in order to demobilize the Tunnel Boring
Machine through the 92nd st shaft.  Due to Department of Transportation
regulations on wide and heavy loads, the demobilization of the Tunnel
Boring Machine can only take place after 10:00pm.

We appreciate your patience with this matter.

If you have any questions or concerns please contact the project hot
line at (917) 792-9716.
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